
Reception – Weekly Newsletter – 31/3/17 
 
 

 

Dear families,  

 

Thank you again for all of your support this week. We hoped you enjoying being 

able to see the children writing books and learning journeys. We are delighted 

with the comments we have received from some of you, they were lovely, thank 

you.  

 

This week we have been learning about the life cycle of a chicken, with links to 

Easter. The children have been able to make chicks and chicken with the 

playdough, make an Easter card, find eggs in the sand and play with “scrambled 

egg” in the tuff tray (don’t worry it was shaving foam and food colouring, not 

real eggs!). We have also seen some great writing from the children this week 

about the life cycle of chicken.  

 

The children are continuing to do very well with their sounds and their tricky 

words. They are making great progress with the writing and reading. Thank you 

for spending time with your children to help them with their reading and the 

learning of their tricking words.   

 

Over the Easter break we will not be giving any home learning for you to 

complete. Please just enjoy the Easter break and have a nice rest! 

 

Thank you again. 

The Reception Team  


